
As of January 1st, 2017  

Payroll is no longer using Paychex. 

 

Paystubs from  

July 15, 2016- December 30, 2016  

are available on PrimePoint.  

 

Please see the  

PrimePoint Registration Instructions  

for details. 

 

If you have any questions, you can 

contact the Payroll department by 

calling (856)589-6644, xt. 6518.  


